
Reception News 
 

We have spent the whole week following our own interests 

and being independent in our learning time. Miss Davies 

and Mrs McDonald say we are so clever. They have been 

‘catching’ our super learning all week. Take a look at our 

photos to see who’s been caught! 

 

Messages from Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald… 

Before school 

Please could you encourage your child to wait outside of 

the blue gate until the classroom door opens. Thank you. 

Phonics and Reading updates 

We will be completing our phonics and reading assessments 

next week. Please could you practise the sounds and tricky 

words discussed at parents evening or those suggested in 

the guided reading feedback stuck in your child’s yellow 

reading record.  

Thank you for your continued support. 

 

Have a great weekend! 

From Miss Davies and Mrs McDonald  


